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From: Hilton McClean 
Sent: Wednesday, 12 March 2014 9:49 PM
To: State Water  Submissions
Subject: WATER PRICES IN TAMWORTH.

SIR .I WISH TO BRIG TO YOUR NOTICE THAT YOUR WATER PRICING FOR TAMWORTH REGION IS 
VERY EXCESSIVE AND BEING VERY UNFAIR.I LIKE MANY OTHER PEOPLE IN THE REIGN ARE AGED 
PENSION PEOPLE AND OUR INCOME WILL NOT RISE ACCORDINGLY.PLEASE TAKE THIS INTO 
CONSIDERATION. HILTON MCLEAN  




